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Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’

Psalm 133:1

Issue 126






1st March 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

The count down is on for the 8th March and the safe return of all children to school. I am also now looking forward to the final three weeks in school before the Easter break so please see below for information about forthcoming events.
M J K Bell

Emails

Below is a reminder of the emails for us. Please do not hesitate to contact us and we aim to reply to you in a timely manner.

FSUadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Infantsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ljuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ujuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
headteacher@beeford.eriding.net
Parents Evening
We have decided to postpone our parents evening to the beginning of the Summer term. This will give us chance to settle your children back in to school and see how they re-engage with learning in a full classroom environment. So please look out for the dates when we return after Easter.
Junior Bake Off

Please see attached information which may be of interest to all of our Lockdown bakers.

World Book Day
World Book Day tokens have arrived in school and they will be given out on March 8th so please look out for them.

Red Noses
Our pre-Lockdown order of Red noses is on its way and they will be available to buy in school from March 8th for £1.50. If your child would like to purchase one please send the money in a sealed envelope. Unfortunately, due to present circumstances the sealed box will then be sent home and we ask that they are not brought in to school to stop swapping and spreading of germs.
Red Nose Day

We will still be celebrating red nose day in our bubbles and we have been thinking of ways in which the children can take part without causing non-essential shopping. To keep it simple it will be non-uniform with items of red clothing please. The children in school at the moment have then suggested ‘crazy’ hair - which is a very do-able activity at the moment with hairdressers remaining closed! I look forward to seeing your creations.

Student Teachers

We have two student Teachers in the Lower Juniors and the Upper Juniors who have been working with us during the Lockdown. They will continue their placements for two weeks when the children return.

Easter Egg Rolling

We are still working through the logistics of some of our Easter events but we aim to continue with our Egg Rolling in bubbles. Please can your child bring in a hard-boiled egg on Fri 26th March.  

Return to school Questionnaire

Thank you to all of you who have completed the emailed return to school questionnaire. If you haven’t had chance to do this yet please can it be completed by Wed 10th March.
Diary Dates.
	March
	

	Mon 8th
	Children return to school
Science Week
Red Noses on sale - £1.50

	Fri 19th
	Comic Relief

Non-uniform, red clothes and crazy hair.

	Mon 22nd
	Easter Week in school

	Fri 26th 
	Children to bring in a hard-boiled egg

Break-up for Easter


	Term Dates

	Spring Term 2021

Training Day        Mon 4th January
Term Begins           Tue 5th January

Half Term               15th – 19th February

Term Ends              Fri 26th March

Summer Term 2021

Term Begins              Mon 12th April

May Day                    Mon 3rd May

Training Day              Fri 28th May

Half Term                 31st – 4th June

Term Ends                 Fri 23rd July

Autumn Term 2021

Training Day          Mon 6th September
Term Begins              Tue 7th September
Training Day              Fri 22nd October
Half Term                 25th – 29th October
Term Ends                 Fri 17th December
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